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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  P5 -7 Library
Tuesday-  P1 -4: PE: wear gear to school
             P5 -7: PE
             Tin whistle

             After-school sports club 3:15 – 4:15pm
Wednesday- PE for P1-4: wear gear to school
                Library for P1 -4

                Irish for P5-7

                Parent Session P1-7 7-8pm FMT Prim
                Board of Governors : 8pm
Thursday – P5 -7: PE
Friday – Baby and Toddler
There are a series of 3 parent information sessions aimed at P1-3 parents starting on Wednesday night. These will provide information on speech, language, basic skills and behaviour and are excellent for all parents. We ask that you attend at least one of these but we would encourage you to attend as many as possible. This Wednesday will take place in FMT Primary, next Wednesday here and Wednesday 19th in FMT Nursery but the content each night will be different. It starts at 7 and ends at 8pm nightly.
Anyone who has not paid for tin whistle for P3-7 is asked to send the £10 into school in a marked envelope this week. Please encourage your child to practice.
As a small school, we rely on parent volunteers to provide transport and supervision at times, particularly for sports activities and blitzes. If you feel that you could offer your services even once this year, please contact the school for the necessary paperwork. We have a blitz in Garvaghy next Thursday (13th) in the morning and require 1 parent volunteer for it.
P1- 4 are asked to wear their PE gear to school on Tuesday and Wednesday so as to allow them start their PE lesson promptly in the morning. Please send their school uniform to school for them to change afterwards.

Our’ Baby and Toddler’ group will return on Friday (7th October) in school, 9:15- 10:45. Please share this with others.

Fivemiletown Nursery are asking for new governors. If you would like to join the Board of Governors for the nursery, please speak to Rene.

October is the month of the Rosary. Please talk to your child about the Rosary and we encourage families to pray even a decade of the Rosary together.
Some dates for your diary:

· Friday 14th Oct: Photographer in school

· 26th October: Halloween Disco 6:30- 8pm

We have been updating our website with events and activities that the children have been engaged in. There are also links to educational games which will support your child’s learning. Please check this regularly to stay updated.
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